

Fireworks Displays

From ptkaneko44@gmail.com <ptkaneko44@gmail.com>
Date Mon 1/6/2025 10:25 AM
To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear City Council members,

I am reaching out to you as a concerned citizen and environmentalist in this county.

I would hope that you will consider a more environmentally friendly approach for the fireworks display by the Monte Foundation. I would encourage you to think outside the box and consider other technologies to the usual explosions generated by gunpowder and other materials which distribute more air pollutants into the atmosphere. This is an old technology developed by discovery of gunpowder by the Chinese. I hope you will be more forward thinking in your decision making and consider the environmental impacts of your decision. Future generations will thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,

Paul Kaneko, Santa Cruz county

about:blank 1/1